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ANNEX II

The Embassy of Canada presents Its compliments ta the
Department of Foreign Affairs of the Government of Ireland
and has the honaur ta refer ta the Agreement on Film and
Video Relations ta be signed by their twa Gavernments.

In response ta the query raised' by the Irish Department af
the Prime MInister, the Embassy af Canada has the honour ta
canfirm that It Is the view af the Government af Canada that
any benefits arising fram the Agreement are largely
administrative and subject ta the legislatIan and the
regulations In farce In Canada and Irelands and that the
Agreement daes nat In any way oblige either Gavernment ta
provide for payment of grants.

If the abave clarification Is satIsfactary ta the Government
of Ireland, the Embassy of Canada has the hanour ta propose
that thls Note and the reply of the Department of Foreign
Af fai rs of Ireland ta that ef fect be read as an adjunct ta
the Canada-Ireland Agreement on Film and Videa Relations.

The Embassy of Canada avalls Itself of thls opportunity to
renew ta the Oepartment of Foreign Affalrs of the Government
of Ireland the assurances of Its htghest cansideration.

Dublin, 23 January 1989
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